
 
WORSHIP COMMITTEE  

January 12, 2020 

 

In attendance were:  Vivian Brackett, Heidi Flower, Steve Oakes, Susan Thayer, Gary 
Gladu, Beth Provost, Carol Rivard, Jerry Rivard, Mary Rogers, and Yountae Kim. 

Holiday Services – Heidi reminded the group that after Christmas service, the only advent 
calendar that should be remaining is the center candle.  The wreath part of the candle 
setting can be removed.  Mary mentioned that a couple of people said they missed the 
lessons and carols service that have occurred in previous years.   Pastor Kim will consider 
that for next year. 

Lenten Season – We decided it is too late to plan a Shrove Tuesday supper for this year 
but we will discuss it next fall. 

Potluck Lunches – January will be a true pot luck (bring what you want) 
              February will be sponsored by Education – Build Your Own Taco  
                                     Education Committee will bring all the ingredients 
              March will be the Chili cookoff 
 

Other Issues – Barnstormers will be here September 18, 19, and 20.  A dinner will be 
prepared for them on the 19th. 

History Committee – Vivian will present a review of the church history on February 16.  
She has received many questions lately.  In May she will do a presentation of The Role of 
Music in the Methodist Church.  In the Fall she will do a presentation of key Bristolites of 
old who played a role in our church.  We talked about taking pictures of the streets named 
after these individuals to put on the screen. 

Goal for the Year – Prepare a pamphlet on the history of the church.  Mary agreed to 
work with Vivian and Kathy on this. 

Pastor’s Report – Pastor Kim provided us with a list of his plans for the first half of the 
year including Sermons, Bible Studies and other activities.  We used this to plot dates on 
the calendar. 

Next meeting will be March 8. 

 

 


